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IMPORTANT DATES 

AUGUST 

Friday 15th                            
Interschool Athletics 
Bendigo-Selected 
students 

Friday 22nd                          
School Concert 

SEPTEMBER 

Sunday 14th                                
Daffodil Parade  

Friday 19th                                         
Last day of term 2 
Assembly 1.45pm                  
Early dismissal 2.30pm 

 

OCTOBER 
Term 4 Monday 6th  
First day of term 

Friday 17th                    
Family Bush Dance 
Tylden Town Hall 

 

NOV EMBER                                           
Thu 6th –Fri 7th                                          
Gr3 PGL Camp 

 
 

 

 Principal’s Message 

 

Term 3 Week 3       

Friday 8th Aug 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Tylden Primary School’s annual School Concert 

will be taking place on Friday the 22nd of August 

2025 at Sacred Heart College, Kyneton beginning 

at 7pm.  

In addition to this, we will be holding a Matinée 

performance during the day of the concert. This 

will potentially give the opportunity for other 

family members to see the concert. You will need 

to keep in mind, that the Matinée will double up 

as a whole school run through before the actual 

concert night, so please be patient! Further    

information regarding the concert and ticket 

bookings was sent home earlier today via XUNO.  

Concert Raffle: Each year, Tylden Primary School 

holds a Raffle at the end of the concert on Friday 

night. This is always a wonderful way to end the 

evening, and I am sure that this year will be no 

different. We are only able to offer these fantas-

tic prizes with the generous donations from our 

school community. The money raised goes       

towards the cost of putting on such an amazing 

production for our wonderful school community.  

We are seeking donations of anything that could 

be put into a hamper to raffle off. This could  

include but not limited to; food, drink, house 

goods, gardening items or anything else appro-

priate. Donations are now ready to be received 

at the office, and we thank you all for your con-

tinued support.  

As most of you would be aware, each year, 

Tylden Primary School participates in the annual 

Kyneton Daffodil and Arts Festival. This year the 

theme is ‘ FIELDS OF GOLD’. Next Wednesday at 

3pm, I would like to invite any interested parents 

to come along to the art room for a brainstorm-

ing of ideas session. The intention for this is to 

come up with some creative and easy ideas that 

we could make / acquire for the students to wear 

during the parade. I look forward to seeing you 

there! 

I wanted to take a moment to ask parents and 

carers to ensure they are taking care when     

driving through the school drop off and pick up 

zones. Teachers are continuously working with 

students on making sure they are road safe, and I 

ask parents to also ensure they are driving at 

appropriate speeds and parking in the allocated 

spaces. We are all working to ensure that our 

children are always safe and I thank you for do-

ing your part. 

 

Kind regards, 

Bree Sliwczynski Principal 
Breeana.sliwczynski@education.vic.gov.au 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 

 

 

Ryan 

Pictured: L-R Back: Annabelle, George & Isabella Front: Holly & Eddie 
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STUDENTS OF THE WEEK LONG AWAITED BEANIES HAVE ARRIVED                            

Clothing requirements for the concert 
Each class has been given a colour to wear. Students need to 
wear a t-shirt / top in their class colour. 
Students can either wear the same class colour or black 
pants, leggings, dresses, skirts, shorts, socks etc . 
No singlet tops or crop tops and appropriate length shorts/
skirts please. Students are required to wear runners for their 
dance performance. 
If you have any further questions about the concert, please 
do not hesitate to reach out to me. 
Warm regards, 
Louise Farrelly Performing Arts Teacher 
Class Colours  
(ANY SHADE OF THE ALLOCATED COLOUR) 
Grade Prep – Blue             Year 1/2 H – Yellow  
Year 1/2 S – Green             Year 3 – Purple  
Year 4/5 – Red                    Year 6 – Costumes or black 

 

Today we made a Leek and Broccoli Tart and a Warm and 
Roasted Winter Couscous salad. We made the pastry for 
the tart, mixed the delicious broccoli, leek, eggs, cream and 
cheeses together and baked the tart. The couscous salad 
we mixed potatoes, beans, garlic, roasted pepitas, avocado 
and of course couscous. 

Annabelle– You are on fire at the moment. You are pre-

pared, organised, working hard, getting it done and all with 

a big smile. Keep it up champion! 

George-For demonstrating great resilience, focus and 

working hard in all areas of your work. You are capable of 

wonderful things. Keep up the great work. 

Holly A– For having a cracker week! You have been smash-

ing out your maths work and have enjoyed learning new 

numbers. Well done! 

Eddie– You put personal best into everything that you do 

and are first to complete tasks and at a high standard. 

Keep up the fantastic work. 

Isabella– For displaying the school value of ‘Personal Best’. 

You always give 100% in all areas and do it with a smile. 

Keep it up!! 

Tylden Primary School has had a new addition to its          
uniform. Mr Miller and the Junior School Council  decided 
that heads were too cold at Tylden and what better way to 
warm up than with a cosy woollen beanie.   If you wish to      
purchase a beanie call into the office at a cost of 15.00 each.  

CONCERT 22nd AUGUST 

THIS WEEK IN SAKGP 

PRINCIPALS DAY 

Last Friday was ‘Principals Day’ and the school community              

surprised Ms Sliwczynski with a bunch of flowers as its her first  

year as Principal and thanked her for all her hard work and        

embracing Tylden Primary School.                                                                                             

Pictured: Ms Sliwczynski & School Council President Jo McErvale  
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We respectfully acknowledge the Traditional Owners of country throughout Victoria  

and pay respect to the ongoing living cultures of First Peoples. 

Our School Values are: Integrity—Personal Best—Kindness—Resilience—Creativity  

COMMUNITY NEWS 

 

 

To kick start our fundraising, we are having a 

WOOD RAFFLE at the Kyneton market this 

Saturday the 9th of August. 

You can purchase your tickets from us at the 

Kyneton Uniting Church Market. 

We have a tandem trailer worth of local 

wood up for grabs! 

$5 for 3 tickets 

The raffle will be drawn at 1pm and the wood 

will be delivered that afternoon! 


